
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

Watermain Replacement and Road Rehabilitation on McKenzie Street 
  
The City of Vaughan has commenced detailed design of the proposed road rehabilitation and watermain improvements on 
McKenzie Street. (See map below.) The road will be reconstructed, and the existing watermain will be replaced.  This 
project is being planned in accordance with the requirements of the Environmental Assessment Act, R.S.O. 1990c.E18. 
 
A key component of the design is consultation with interested stakeholders at a Public Information Centre (P.I.C.).  
Attendees of this P.I.C. will have the opportunity to meet with the project team and review the current design.  The 
purpose of the P.I.C. is to present the proposed design and obtain public input. 
 
The proposed construction is tentatively scheduled to commence in the spring of 2014.  Some of the key issues to be 
discussed are as follows: 
 

 The presence of existing watermain on private property 

 Roadside drainage 
 
 
 
 

The Public Information Centre has been arranged for: 
 

Date:  Wednesday, July 17
th

, 2013 
Time:  6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
Location: Father E. Bulfon Community Centre 

Activity Room #3 
 8141 Martin Grove Road 
 Woodbridge, Ontario 

 
 
 
You may also obtain further information and provide 
comments by contacting: 
 
Colin Cassar, C.E.T. - Senior Engineering Assistant 
Tel:   905-832-8585, ext. 8756 
E-mail: colin.cassar@vaughan.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any accessibility requirements in order to participate in this event, please contact us as soon as possible to 
enable us to meet your needs adequately. 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With 
the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jack Graziosi, P. Eng., M. Eng. - Director of Engineering Services 


